
March 26 

Happy Spring Break to All! 

After this morning’s Easter Bunny greetings, we are all ready for Spring Break and Easter! There is no 

school next week, as well as the day after Easter (NO SCHOOL APRIL 5). We return to class on April 6.  

When we do return to school, we will resume our regular chapel schedule of Wednesday mornings at 

8:10. April 8 will be led by the church staff. We invite you all to join us on the school’s Facebook page.  

The Wisconsin Forward Exam will be administered to all third through eighth grade students beginning 

April 12. Most testing will take place between April 12 and 16, with a few sessions and makeup times 

scheduled April 19 – 22. Please be sure your child arrives at school on time and has eaten a good 

breakfast to ensure they are at their best for these tests.  

Parent Teacher Conferences will be held on April 15 from 4:00 – 7:00. These are by parent or teacher 

request only, and you will meet virtually, using Zoom. If you would like a conference, please contact 

your child’s teacher.   

Monday, March 29 is the final day to order yearbooks. There will be no exceptions to this, so if you want 

one, this is the last chance.  

Have a wonderful Spring Break and Easter.  Jesus died and rose to save us! 

Blessings,  

Kathy Yahr 

School Administrator 


